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May 31, 2016

tephicn Lucas
Butte Local Agency Formation Commission
1453 Downer Street, Suite C
Oroville, CA 95965

RE: Thank you
Dear Stephen:

On behalf of the California Association of Recreation and Park Districts (CARPD), we would like to thank
you for speaking on “What is LAFCO...and why does it matter?” at the 2016 CARPD Conference in

South Lake Tahoe, CA.

Thanks to you, the feedback we received from the conference attendees was very favorable. We are very
proud of this year’s conference which had an increased number of sponsors and attendees and we have had
a lot of positive comments regarding the location and educational classes. We really appreciate your
willingness to speak at the conference and the role you played in the success of the CARPD conference.

Again, thank you for your support of CARPD.

Sincerely,

Cstrg

Patrick Cabulagan
Executive Director
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